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Jones Elementary School

Title | School Family Engagement Policy

2019-2020
TITLE | PARENT COMPACT

The Title | Parent Compact is an agreement developed by staff and parents
to identify the expectations for students, parents, teachers, and
administrators to fulfill as a member of the team who are working together

to help students succeed.

e Parents are given a copy of the compact to sign during entry into the
MTSS process.

o Parent Signature Page

e Teachers review the compact with parents during parent/teacher
meetings as needed.
o Math MTSS Compact
o Reading MTSS Compact

e An additional copy of the compact is sent home to parents soon after
the beginning of the school year.

o \We meet with parents during the school year to review and revise our
Title | Parent Involvement Policy and Parent Compact.

e We welcome your involvement!


https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B5Fkeruk50ESQ3FZbDdyNnh1QXdwTVhzWHlvbmZTaDZxNFp3/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B5Fkeruk50ESR1N6aTlqVGl1alIyZXpJaWI1MGQ5UXJtajV3/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B5Fkeruk50ESdy13SWNiY2JOY2QwZE1ZNG9HSGY4T01RQ1ZV/view?usp=sharing

A4

P
TITLE | ANNUAL MEETING

Each year, we hold our Title | Annual meeting on the same evening of our
Parent/Teacher Conferences on November 25, 2019.

During this meeting, we discuss:

e Our Participation in Title |

e Title | Requirements

e Parent rights to be involved

e Ways to participate in your child’s education
e How Title | Funds are used

e Answer your questions

FAMILY EVENTS

Each year, our staff hosts a variety of fun family events. We welcome all of our Jones

Elementary families to attend! Some of our past and upcoming events consist of:

e Open House - August 19, 2019

e One School, One Book Event - October 29,2019 to November 22, 2019 Our
families participate as a community of readers to further literacy skills

e Parent-Teacher Conferences - November 25, 2019 to November 26, 2019

e Multicultural Night - March 11, 2020

e Wax Museum - April 24, 2020

e STEAM Night - May 14, 2020
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TWO-WAY COMMUNICATION

By working and communicating with each other, we help our students succeed. It is vital
to establish two-way communication between our families and school. We communicate

in a variety of ways, which include:

e Jones Elementary Friday News

e Monthly Jones Elementary newsletters
e School Messenger

e PowerSchool

e Marquee

e Parent/Teacher conferences

e Title | Annual Meeting

e Communication on our Jones Elementary homepage: https://jes.min201.org/

PARTNERSHIP

One of the most important things we can do to help our students, is work together as a
TEAM. Teachers will provide you with information about your child’s assessments and
progress in school. Teachers welcome your feedback about how they can best meet the
needs of your child. We welcome parent volunteers! We look forward to your

involvement at Jones Elementary School.


https://jes.min201.org/

